
DATE: July 6,201 1 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

Please add the attached email corresponden,:e requesting withdrawal of its recently submitted 
IXC cancellation request to the docket file. 

Call 413-6532, if you have any questions. 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk -- PSC, Office of Commission Clerk 

Toni J. Earnhart, Regulatory Analyst 11, Division of Regulatory Analysis 
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Toni Earnhart 

From: Toni Earnhart 

Sent: 
To: 'Robert Huff 
cc: Kirk 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 110124-TI - DelTel, Inc 
Mr. Huff, 

I will file this email in the above docket file and send a memorandum to the Commission Clerk requesting 
the docket be withdrawn. 

Thank you for your email 

___ ___" _-___--- _______ 

Wednesday, July 06, 201 1 1156 AM 

Toni Joy McCoy-Eamhan 
Regulatory Analyst 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of Regulatory Compliance 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
TEARNHAR@PSC,STATE.FL.US 
8501413-6532 Direct Line 
8501413-6533 Fax Line 

From: Robert Huff [mailto:bob.huff@deltel.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, luly 06, 2011 11:53 AM 
To: Toni Earnhart 
Cc: Kirk 
Subject: Docket No. 110124-TI - DeKel, Inc. 

Toni Joy McCoy-Earnhart 
Regulatory Analyst 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Division of regulatory compliance 

Dear Toni, per your email of June 30,201 1, please accept this communication to the Florida 
Public Service Commission as a formal request from DelTel, Inc. for withdrawal of Docket No. 
110124-TI. 

Robert G. Huff 
DeTel Inc. Administrations 
(949) 448-0150 
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